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Senator Bryant,
It is clear after listening to you on the floor for the past two days and after our meeting yesterday, Wednesday at 1:15 
in your office with Dr. Erica Von Nessen your questions have not been answered. Both Dr. Von Nessen and I tried to 
answer your questions and concerns

Please email me all of your questions regarding the following:

- Overpayments - rankings, reporting
- Agency Salaries
- SC Work Centers - UI services / restructuring

We will have all information you requested about the two conferences by the end of the day.
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